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Worship Update 

We have recently reviewed and refreshed our school values.  We talked with 

children, staff and governors.  The values that have been chosen are ‘Love, Trust, 

Friendship, Forgiveness, Thankfulness,  Respect and Koinonia (a word similar in 

meaning to community).  Over the next few weeks the children will be exploring 

these values in ways which will help them to get the most from every aspect of 

school life and beyond.  We will keep you updated.   

 

 

Archery 

Congratulations to all the children that participated in the Archery competition! 

The top three winners were: 

 

Jemima Hallett (369 points) 

 

Georgina Ridley (359 points) 

 

Emily Perks (349 points) 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Issue - Social Media 

There is a social media app that is currently circulating amongst children and 

young people.  

It is called 'IMVU' and allows you to create an avatar and speak to strangers.  It 

also pinpoints your location.   

The two attached images will help you easily recognise the IMVU app. 
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Dates –  

Easter Services: 

26th March – KS2 - 2pm in church 

27th March – EYFS – 9.30am – Snow Leopards 10:10am 

30th June/1st July - Open Gardens  

Parents’ Evenings 14/15th February – we will notify you by text in a couple of 

weeks when booking opens.   

 

Young Voices 

The children and staff had a fabulous time at the recent Young Voices Concert.  

They were a credit to the school.  

 

 
 

Parent Workshop 

On 5th February at 2pm there will be a workshop for parents about children’s 

emotional well-being which will be delivered by Simon Bentley, an expert in this 

field. 

 

Nursery Applications for September 2018. 

All Nursery applications for September 2018 are to be made directly to the 

school. We will notify you when application forms are available.  


